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Note from the Chair for the Steering Group Meeting on 23 March 2018 

Dear colleagues,  

Next week we will meet in New Delhi. In SG meetings at Annual Conferences, we typically focus on 

the review of the conference and this will be no different this time.  

In addition, our face-to-face meeting will be the right moment to warmly thank two colleagues who 

will be in New Delhi, but who will leave their positions as head of agency shortly after the 

conference in search of new adventures: Chris Fonteijn and John Pecman. Chris and John have 

heavily contributed to ICN and both hold prominent positions. Chris serves as ICN Vice Chair for 

Communication and John as ICN/OECD liaison. In our SG meeting, I will nominate the future Vice 

Chair and propose a future ICN/OECD liaison, so that Chris and John know that their work is in the 

best hands.  

I am looking forward to seeing you in New Delhi. 

 

With best regards,  

Andreas Mundt 


